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Worldwide	Contributions	for
StreetMapper	Conference
3D	Laser	Mapping,	UK,	and	IGI,	Germany,	have	announced	the	programme	for	the	StreetMapper	2010	International	User	Conference.
Co-hosted	with	the	European	Lidar	Mapping	Forum,	the	StreetMapper	Conference	will	take	place	on	the	2nd	December	2010	in	The
Hague,	Netherlands.	Aimed	at	both	existing	and	potential	users	of	mobile	mapping	systems,	the	StreetMapper	Conference	will	feature	a
range	of	presentations	including	keynotes	and	technical	presentations	from	3D	Laser	Mapping	and	IGI	as	well	as	user	papers	from	around
the	world.

The	conference	will	also	provide	the	perfect	opportunity	for	delegates	to	meet	with	laser	scanning	specialists	and	network	with	mobile
mapping	professionals.

For	further	information	or	to	express	an	interest	in	attending	the	StreetMapper	International	User	Conference	please	email	to
info@3dlasermapping.com	or	call	+44	(0)870	442	9400.	Attendance	is	strictly	by	invitation	only	and	registration	is	essential.
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